
We’ve Heard You… 
 
By Michael Glidden 
 
 
 

At the April 17
th

 Town Council Meeting, the Town Council decided to 
table all discussions regarding a new Civic Center.  Discussions will 
resume again in the fall, and we will be sure to update you on when and 
where we will revisit the topic.  In the meantime, we’ll continue to work 
diligently on the project for you, exploring designs, possible features, 
and other considerations.  Some points we will keep in mind as we look 
to move forward are: 

• Utilizing the existing Budget, no passing along of any new costs 
to Residents (no tax increase 

       or assessments). 
• Keeping the Civic Center design scaled appropriately to a 

Community our size. 
• Using the Project as a way to offer additional amenities to our 

Residents. 
• And also, we will consider adapting the site of the current Town 

Hall into a maintained green space. 
 

We are receptive to suggestions, feedback and concerns from all Residents.  
Why listen to the rumor mill? Get your information from the source.  You 
may reach Town Manager Alexander Diaz at Town Hall at (305)932-0744 ex. 
224, or on his cell at (786)236-4211. 
 


